
From: CenturyLink Customer  

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 3:38 PM 
To: Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: amendment 14-32 

 

Mr. Niziolek, Reguarding amendment 14-32 of section 33, as a builder and private citizen, 

adding more bureaucracy for  the purpose of engaging neighbors as watchdogs looking for 

violations in the building process is a needless cost and redundant. Builders and citizens already 

pay dearly for the oversight process required in any building project. We already have a set of 

rules to abide by and inspectors to oversee the process. I find it disturbing to encourage 

neighbors to "spy" or "monitor" (call it what you will) projects. If there is harm being done to a 

neighbor because of a building violation it should be obvious and dealt with the old fashioned 

way by talking to each other or better yet the local inspector should point out compliance issues 

as it is his job. Sincerely, Charles Unger 

 


